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Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 

 
 

2nd  June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Food Technology Students Moulton College trip 
 
As part of the Year 10 food technology curriculum, we would like to take the students to visit the catering/bakery department at 
Moulton College on Wednesday 7th June 2023.  
 
There is no cost for the trip. Students will depart from school at 9.15am and will travel to Moulton via coach.  We will return to 
school at 2.45pm.  Students are required to wear full school uniform.  Students will need to bring a packed lunch with them for 
the day.  If your child is entitles to free school meals and you would like us to provide a lunch please contact 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.    
 
Please give permission for your child to attend via their Wisepay account, this must be completed on or before June 5th 2023. 
 
If you have any queries, please direct these to enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.   

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
       
 

Mr K Fitzpatrick 
Assistant Principal 

 
 

 
 

mailto:enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org
mailto:enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org

